
June 2017

To Whom lt May Concern:

This is to certiry that Ms Annabelle E. Piz has worked for
Lrs as domestic helper since September 2014. We had to
let her go in Juiy 2017 because we are relocating in
Canada.

Ms Piz's main duties were cooking, taking care of our 2
children who are now 10 and 13 and cleaning.

During her service with us she proved to be a reliable and
responsibie person and she performed her duties to our
complete satisfaction. She is rigorous, organized, hard
working, honest, and fun too! Her cooking is terrific - she
served French families for a long time and it shows.

This letter is a strong recommendation for Ms Piz's in any
type of work.

We will miss her - and wish her the best of luck in her
future endeavours.
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